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THE UNIVERSITY OF MALTA MARITIME PLATFORM 
ANNOUNCES CALL FOR REGISTRATIONS TOWARDS

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE

The University of Malta Maritime Platform (UMP) is announcing the call for
registrations towards its international conference on Innovation in Marine &
Maritime Sustainable Developments: Research and Applications to be held from 7
to 9 May 2025 in Malta.

This international conference shall involve a wide range of stakeholders within marine
and maritime innovation, research and development toward achieving responsible
sustainability. It will bring together academics, researchers, practitioners, industry
representatives, managers, law/policymakers, experts and younger generations to
discuss solutions aimed at addressing the challenges facing the marine and maritime
sectors. The conference will present the latest research and technological developments
that contribute to sustainable practices, effective resource management, and
environmental stewardship. Participants will have the opportunity to engage with
emerging trends, share insights, and discuss strategies to drive forward integrative
sustainable development of marine and maritime industries.

Please register at:
https://www.um.edu.mt/events/umpc2025/registration/ 

For further information please visit:
https://www.um.edu.mt/events/umpc2025/

https://www.um.edu.mt/events/umpc2025/registration/
https://www.um.edu.mt/events/umpc2025/

